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 Response to Comment Letter I36 
 

Bill Manning 
September 17, 2017 

 
I36-1 The comment states that the County should do more to support 

transit improvements. Please see response to comment I16-1.  
I36-2 The comment provides information and context regarding 

existing bus service provided by MTS and suggests that North 
County residents could benefit from an expansion of service in 
the area. Please see response to comment I16-1. 

 

 


